
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

October 18, 2016 
 
 
Agenda Item: 7.4 
 
Subject:     Approval of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) – Central California 

Builders Exchange, District – Economic Development: OSHA Training 
Center 

 
 
Background:   The Central California Builders Exchange (formerly the Fresno Builders 
Exchange) has nearly 800 members representing the entire spectrum of Central California’s 
construction industry and has been serving Central California since 1903.  
  
The Central California Builders Exchange and the Chabot-Las Positas Community College 
District’s OSHA Training Center wish to create a Memorandum of Understanding to serve the 
training needs of those who are located in the California Central Valley and adjacent 
communities.   
 
Courses presented shall include OSHA standards, occupational and environmental health and 
safety. The schedule of classes offered will provide individuals seeking to improve their 
knowledge of construction and industrial safety, and to develop required safety skills within 
industries affected by OSHA requirements.  The Central California Builders Exchange will 
provide classrooms for open enrollment OSHA classes. Expenses and revenue for the classes 
will be shared by both parties.  
 
Recommended Action:   That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Memorandum of 
Understanding between Central California Builders Exchange and District – Economic 
Development for the period October 19, 2016 through June 30, 2017. It is further recommended 
that the Board authorizes the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on 
behalf of the District. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted: Krista R. Johns/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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